
Calendar Dates

An Extra Safety Step for our Students & Families 
Morning drop-off & Regular time pick-up will remain the same.  Here are some adjustments you
should know about.  Thank you for your patience as we transition to a single entry point for the
school.

Arriving Late: Late Slips for all students (K-12):  Will now be handed out through the Community
Street Entrance between the Gym & the Elementary School.

Dropping off a forgotten lunch or instrument:  Please head to the Community Street entrance.

Parent Check-in:  Any parent coming onto campus will be required to sign in through this single
check in point.  

Picking students up early for appointments or from the Mrs. David (Health Aide):  Head to the
single entry point on Community Street and the CSO's will work with the main offices to have your
student brought to the gate as appropriate.

Daycare pick-up: Check in at the gate on Community Street.  You will be able to walk to the
classrooms to pick students up, after you have signed in.

Watching a Game:  If you're coming to watch the volleyball game or your student in the soccer
league, please sign in and get a visitors pass through the Community Street entrance.

Reaching the Office:  You can still call the office and make appointments to handle necessary
business, it's just the check-in procedure that has changed.  This is an effort to make our
campus more secure for your children.   Thank you!

St. Genevieve
 Welcome Back!

--------------------------------------------------------------

Return to School Reminders

Monday, April 17 - Return to School 
Tuesday, April 18 - Soccer League Meeting K-3 in the gym @ 6pm
Wednesday, April 19: Track and Field League Finals (Good luck!)
Thursday, April 20: Opening Night of the Musical (Mama Mia)
Friday, April 21: Second Night of the Musical (Mama Mia)
Sat/Sun: Musical Continues & Acapella Choir Show Competition

Single Entry Through Community Street


